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Weekly News – Friday 17th January 2020  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have been working this week on multiplication in Maths. Many 
children are now very confident multiplying 2, 3 and even 4 digits by 2 
digits. It would be helpful if you would encourage your child to keep 
practising this at home. Let them show you the method to use! 

In English, we have begun to look at a couple of Greek myths, 
including the Wooden Horse of Troy. Why not visit your local library 
and find some more to share? 

Next week in Arts Week and we are looking forward to creating some 
interesting artwork using Maths, which is the whole school theme this 
year. 

Please note that, for every class, times tables and spellings will now be 
tested on a Friday. 

Year 5 Team              

 

  Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year 
group pages of the school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please note that we can provide a paper copy, if you request it. 

Spelling 

Spelling lists have been sent out for the spring term and dates 
clearly indicate the letter pattern of the week. The children will 
be tested on the list of ‘etymology’ words next week. 

Please ensure your child continues to read daily and learn / 
revise their times tables.  

                     

 

Date Reminders 

6th & 7th February 
Arts’ exhibition 
11th February 
British Museum trip 
17th to 21st February 
Half Term 

 

Announcements 

         STOP PRESS! 
There will be a meeting for Y5 
parents and carers about the 
French trip in Y6 (Autumn term) 
on Tuesday 21st January 2020 at 
9:00. Although this trip may seem 
far in the future, we will need to 
book and collect deposits soon. 
Hope to see you there. 
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